
 

 Stow Police Department   
  Dispatch Log  From: 10/04/2021  Thru: 10/10/2021     0000 - 2359    Printed: 10/11/2021 
 
For Date: 10/04/2021  -  Monday  
 
            Time Call Reason Action   
 
                0701 ALARM, BURGLAR No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Alarm Co requesting dispatch for Multiple zones. S2/S9  
responding.  
Alarm Co requesting cancelation.  
 
 

 
                0923 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1003 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1147 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1207 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MAPLE ST + OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1217 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS False Alarm   
  Location/Address:    ARBOR GLEN DR 
         Narrative:     

FD requesting dispatch for Co alarm activation. Police and  
Fire responding.  
L5 reporting unknown activation  house metered and homeowner  
advised.  
 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-759-IN 
 
                1246 WELL BEING CHECK AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a possible person calling for help. S9  
responding.  
 
 

         Narrative:     
Officers/FD checked the area noting unusual to report. 
 

 
                1309 FIRE, SPECIAL SERVICE AREA CHECKED   
       Vicinity of:    RED ACRE RD 
         Narrative:     

 
Caller reporting a possible person calling for help. S9  
requesting FD for search. Area searched with nothing unusual  
to report.  
 
 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-760-IN 
 
                1351 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PINE POINT RD 
         Narrative:     

S9 assisting calling party with a possible Medicare scam 
 

       Refer To Incident:    21-121-OF 
 
                1404 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MARLBORO RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a MV traveling over the speed limit.  
Officers advised. 
 



 
                1548 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 088SOUTHAC] STOW HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1710 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 511GREATRD] POMPOSITTICUT FIRE AND COMMUNITY BUILDING - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

R17 reports odor of natural gas. S7 and E14 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 reports unable to locate cause of the odor. All units  
clear. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-761-IN 
 
                1727 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1935 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] ZINA RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller from Hudson reports an outside electrical fire. S21  
transferred call to Hudson PSAP. 
 

 
                2028 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                2051 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 32] YE OLD BEEF & ALE - GREAT RD 
 
                2204 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                2210 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND "TOWN FOREST" - BRADLEY LN 
 
 
For Date: 10/05/2021  -  Tuesday  
 
                0025 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0123 ALARM, BURGLAR No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [STW 85HUDSONRD] HYDRO - TEST PRODUCTS INC - HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

burglar alarm loading dock motion. 
 

         Narrative:     
home security called back with a cancellation. key holder  
states issue with the door. no response needed. 
 

 
                0842 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0902 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
         Narrative:     

TWO VEHICLES PASSED LOCATION. NO SPEED VIOLATIONS 
 

 
                0904 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
          Location:    [BOL] 495 N 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports erratic operator on 495N.  S21 transferred  
caller to SP. 
 

 
                0927 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0929 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1043 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 



         Narrative:     
Caller reports water runoff from Wedgewood Pines CC. 
 

 
                1133 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BOON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports while driving on Boon Road near Randall Rd,  
his vehicle and a passing vehicle hit sideview mirrors.   
Both operators spoke with each other and were ok with the  
minor damage to the mirrors.  RP just wanted incident  
logged.   S21 advised caller. 
 

 
                1150 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1223 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

911 abandoned call received.  S21 called back number.  Party  
states in may have been a misdial. 
 

         Narrative:     
Original caller called back and stated they dialed 911  
accidentally while trying to use new phone. 
 

 
                1316 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1349 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S9 and S11 on invest 
 

 
                1352 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports someone opened up a bank account in her name.  
S9 assisted and advised party. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    21-122-OF 
 
                1542 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1707 TRAFFIC CONTROL AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                1715 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    154315AB 
 
                1733 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + CRESCENT ST 
 
                1759 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1805 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 180TAYLOR] MARBLE HILL - TAYLOR RD 
 
                2010 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2012 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
 
For Date: 10/06/2021  -  Wednesday  
 
                0455 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] AVON ARB 
         Narrative:     

911 abandoned call from Hudson.  On call back there was no  



answer. S21 contacted Hudson PSAP and relayed information. 
 

 
                0544 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Vehicle in lot, RO advised of hours, on his way. 
 

 
                0602 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0940 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports odor of burning plastic. S9, E19, and E14  
responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
C1 reports RP states the source of the odor was located and  
no services are needed. All apparatus cleared and our in- 
service. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-762-IN 
 
                0958 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1004 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
 
                1027 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1027 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports water runoff from Wedgewood Pines CC. 
 

 
                1223 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in reports she is having problems with a contractor. S8  
assisted and advised party. 
 

         Narrative:     
S8 contacted company to discontinue contact with calling  
party. 
 

 
                1242 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    KETTELL PLAIN RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports yesterday at approximately 1250 hrs she saw a  
Bobcat in her yard.  Party wanted ACO notified. 
 

 
                1349 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports Lifeline activation. S9, R17 and E19  
responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m 6.7 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-763-IN 
 
                1518 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD + SOUTH ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

AAA caller requesting assistance for disabled motor vehicle.  
S12 responding.   
 
S12 checked on vehicle.  Reported vehicle is all set off to  
side of road. 



 
 
                1529 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1529 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Open 911 call.  
 
Nothing unusual heard in background.  Called back spoke with  
male party, stated accidental by phone. 
 

 
                1539 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WILDLIFE WAY 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting possible illegal hunting.  Male party  
walking to woods. S7 and S12 responding. 
 
Officers checked the area.  Nothing unusual to report.   
Officers clear. 
 

 
                1600 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 180SUDBURY] SUDBURY RD BRIDGE - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1603 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1612 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1638 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 180SUDBURY] SUDBURY RD BRIDGE - SUDBURY RD 
 Refer To Citation:    155371AB 
 
                1655 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD + WARREN RD 
 
                1814 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + RANDALL RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical for 2 car MVA.  Police and  
fire responding.  
 
R 17 obtained signed refusal.  CBK called for towing of both  
vehicles. 
 

       Refer To Accident:    21-63-AC 
      Refer To Fire Case:    21-764-IN 
 
                1837 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting possible blown transformer.  Police and  
fire responding. 
 
L3 reporting blown transformer, telephone pole on a propane  
tank.  HLP notified. 
 

         Narrative:     
HLP arrived on scene 19:02 
 

         Narrative:     
Property manager informed of incident.  
 
HLP staying scene to repair broken pole. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-765-IN 
 
                2042 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    EDGEHILL RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reported two parties trying to get into the home.  
 S7 and S12 and S9 responding.  
 



 
         Narrative:     

Parites allowed entry to gather belongings.  Officers spoke  
with all parties involved and parties referred to housing  
court. 
 

 
 
For Date: 10/07/2021  -  Thursday  
 
                0024 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0101 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0537 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 77] FLAGG HILL CONSERVATION LAND - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                0750 ALARM, BURGLAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 117GREAT12] GLOBAL FITNESS CENTER - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

lexington alarm advising panic alarm from front desk. S2  
advised and enroute 
 

         Narrative:     
confirmed accidental 
 

 
                0752 ALARM, BURGLAR No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [STW 117GREAT12] GLOBAL FITNESS CENTER - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

caller advising accidental alarm activation at location 
 

 
                0900 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0916 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/07/2021 0916 Assisted party with LTC questions. 
 

 
                0946 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0953 FIRE, SPECIAL SERVICE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 82] KIDS A LOT - RED ACRE RD 
         Narrative:     

10/07/2021 0953 Fire prevention. 
 

 
                1139 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 37] PATTERSON AUTO  BODY - GREAT RD 
 
                1148 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
 
                1151 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1243 MEDICAL, MUTUAL AID Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [MAY] TIGER DR 
         Narrative:     

10/07/2021 1245 Maynard requesting an ambulance to location  
for a student that hit his head earlier in the day. 
10/07/2021 1302 R17 transproting to Childrens, S/M 0.0 
10/07/2021 1339 R17 off E/M 25 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-766-IN 
 
                1458 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical. Police Fire ALS and Mutual  
Aid Maynard A1 responding. 



 
         Narrative:     

R17 transporting to Emerson hospital. S/M 0.0 E/M 10.0 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-767-IN 
 
                1527 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST 
 
                1620 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    EDGEHILL RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting Unwanted parties at the end of their  
driveway requesting police. S9/S11 responding. 
 

 
                1746 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD + BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical. Police and Fire responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 Transporting TO Emerson S/M 0.0 E/M 9.1 S9 transporting  
Bicycle to station in bay 1 for pater pick up 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-768-IN 
 
                1927 MEDICAL EMERGENCY No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

My Trex alarm requesting Medical for a lift assist. Police  
and Fire responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
L2 reporting no services. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-769-IN 
 
                1952 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical. Police and Fire responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 transporting to Emerson Hospital. S/M 0.0 E/M 10.0 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-770-IN 
 
                2004 COMPLAINT AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting possible gun shots in the area. S8 to check  
the area. 
 

         Narrative:     
Officers checked the area. Hudson Gun club shooting this  
evening. 
 

 
                2018 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
 
For Date: 10/08/2021  -  Friday  
 
                0011 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                0016 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0017 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                0032 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 



                0034 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0508 ALARM, BURGLAR False Alarm   
  Location/Address:    [STW 215HARVARD] WEDGEWOOD PINES COUNTRY CLUB - HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

commercial burglar alarm. 
 

         Narrative:     
confirmed accidental by pro shop manager. 
 

 
                0516 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0519 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0739 ALARM, BURGLAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 215HARVARD] WEDGEWOOD PINES COUNTRY CLUB - HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

10/08/2021 0740 Alarm comapny reporting alarm activation  
from location. Alarm comapny advised we have been there a  
few times already and employees on site activated the alarm.  
No response at this time. 
 

 
                1006 MEDICAL, MUTUAL AID Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [BOX] CODMAN HILL RD 
         Narrative:     

10/08/2021 1008 Boxborough Fire requesting R17 to location  
for an adult male reporting feeling sick and weak. 
10/08/2021 1029 R17 S/M 0.0 
10/08/2021 1043 ALS Intercept at this time. 
10/08/2021 1057 R17 off E/M 9.9 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-771-IN 
 
                1019 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored   
  Location/Address:    EDGEHILL RD 
         Narrative:     

10/08/2021 1020 Call reporting an issue between a home owner  
and an ex-tenant picking up personal property. 
 

 
                1049 FIRE, CARBON MONOXIDE Investigated   
  Location/Address:    [STW 376] GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/08/2021 1051 Fire Department requesting tone out for a  
CO2 invest at location. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-772-IN 
 
                1250 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [BOX] SUMMER RD 
         Narrative:     

boxborouigh requesting ambulance for elderly female low O2 
 

         Narrative:     
res 17 entroute to emerson w/ als starting mileage 0 
 

         Narrative:     
res17 off at emerson e/m 3.9 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-773-IN 
 
                1503 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD + GARNER RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a turtle in the roadway. Turtle removed  
prior to officers arrival. 
 

 
                1627 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD + WOODLAND WAY 
 
                1650 COMPLAINT Taken/Referred to Other Agency   



  Location/Address:    LAWS LN 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a truck spilled raw sewerage on the roadway  
and then placed and absorbent over it. Highway dept  
notified. 
 

 
                1756 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical. Police and Fire responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
L4 Requesting ALS. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 trasnsprting with ALS intercept.S/M 0.0 E/M 7.5 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-774-IN 
 
                1928 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS False Alarm   
  Location/Address:    CIRCUIT DR 
         Narrative:     

Fire station requesting to be toned out for Fire alarm  
sounding. Police and Fire responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
L4 reporting faulty detector 2nd floor system reset and  
holding. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-775-IN 
 
                1936 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S8 returning property. Bicycle 
 

 
                1951 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1958 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
 
For Date: 10/09/2021  -  Saturday  
 
                0603 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                0846 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0855 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/09/2021 0906 Party in for fingerprints for employment. 
 

 
                0915 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/09/2021 0916 Assisted party with directions to the  
Collins Foundation. 
 

 
                0929 ABANDONED MV Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 32] YE OLD BEEF & ALE - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/09/2021 0934 Caller reporting a large truck left on his  
business property for a few days. Party requesting what to  
do to get rid of it. Party advised information would be  
logged and it is private property and he tow it from his  
private property at anytime. Information logged for  
reference. 
 

 



                0934 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [BOL] VILLAGE LN 
         Narrative:     

10/09/2021 0935 Medical in Bolton, call transferred to  
NVRECC for response. 
 

 
                1006 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 78] HEATH HEN & MEADOW BROOK WOODLANDS - BOXBORO RD 
 
                1028 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 088SOUTHAC] STOW HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1042 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/09/2021 1043 Assisting party with medication drop-off. 
 

 
                1127 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/09/2021 1127 Assist walk-in party with expired  
medication. 
 

 
                1155 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MAGUIRE LN 
         Narrative:     

10/09/2021 1156 Caller reporting what sounds like multiple  
gunshots. Caller advised about Collins Foundation events.  
 
 

 
                1220 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/09/2021 1221 Assist walk-in with medication disposal. 
 

 
                1324 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/09/2021 1325 Caller asking about car seat installation  
checks. Caller advised only for Stow residents and referred  
to another agency. 
 

 
                1400 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    NWF AREA - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

10/09/2021 1401 Caller reporting two parties in camoflauge  
walking into the woods. Party advised it is hunting season. 
 

 
                1440 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

10/09/2021 1440 Caller reporting a party fell out of an  
apple tree and has been injured. Police and fire responding. 
10/09/2021 1502 L4 reporting refusal obtained, all units  
clear. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-776-IN 
 
                1516 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S10 assisted parties who were at Honey Pot and needed  
asssitance getting home. S10 transported parties to station  
to arrange for a ride. 
 

         Narrative:     
S/m 175.8@1509  E/m 178.0@1515 
 

 
                1521 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   



  Location/Address:    [STW 86] COLLINGS FOUNDATION - BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

911 open line. Possible pocket dial.  S21 attempted call  
back and left message. 
 

 
                1528 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports accidental dial while picking apples at Honey  
Pot.  S21 advised caller. 
 

 
                1534 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller was concerned about gunfire he could here while  
at Honey Pot.  S21 advised caller of the reenactment which  
was taking place at the Collings Foundation. 
 

 
                1536 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    NEAR SMALL FARM - GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports MVA with possible hand injury. S7, S10, R17  
and E14 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 obtained patient refusal. 
 

         Narrative:     
CBK requested by S10. CBK responded. 
 

       Refer To Accident:    21-64-AC 
      Refer To Fire Case:    21-777-IN 
 
                1547 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports he believes he caught the vehicle which has  
been doing burnouts on Sudbury Rd. 
 

         Narrative:     
Vehicle was described as a Chevy Duramax diesel, with blue  
torsion bars, black rims and all LED lights.  Operator was  
said to be a white male in his twentys with a beard. 
 

         Narrative:     
Partial plate of SNY 
 

         Narrative:     
Information was forwarded to detective. 
 

 
                1608 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 86] COLLINGS FOUNDATION - BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Multiple callers reporting two dogs fighting at the Collings  
Foundation. 
 

         Narrative:     
Prior to dispatch, multiple callers report the dogs have  
stopped fighting and are under control by their owners and  
have gone separate ways. Callers were advised to call back  
if anything changes. 
 

 
                1634 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [ACT] CENTRAL ST 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports an MVA in Acton. S21 transferred caller to  
Acton PSAP. 
 

 
                1727 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    ROBINWOOD LN 
         Narrative:     



Caller reports a large amount of Honey Pot traffic traveling  
down her street and turning around. Caller request  
assistance with signage.  S7 assisted party and will place  
signage at the entrance of the neighborhood. Signs will  
remail in place until Monday evening. 
 

 
                1837 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a German Sheppard running around. S7 and S10  
responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
S10 reports he has the dog under control and will be  
bringing it back to the station. ACO was notified. 
 

         Narrative:     
Owner of dog came to the station and picked up dog. 
 

 
                1945 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                1950 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    WHITNEY RD 
 Refer To Citation:    158383AB 
 
                2017 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD + GREAT RD 
 
                2019 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 38] APPLE COUNTRY ANIMAL HOSPITAL - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    158397AB 
 
                2049 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 999STATERD] SUDBURY TOWN LINE - SUDBURY RD 
 Refer To Citation:    158414AB 
 
                2057 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
 
                2116 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 029STATE] HUDSON TOWN LINE - STATE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    158431AB 
 
                2121 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2151 COMPLAINT AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    MARLBORO RD + RAILROAD AVE 
         Narrative:     

Multiple calling partys report a loud bang in the area.   
Callers report that it sounded like it was coming from the  
direction of Hudson. S7 and S10 responded. 
 

 
                2158 COMPLAINT AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    MAPLE ST 
         Narrative:     

Multiple callers report loud bang in the area of Maple St.  
S10 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
S10 checked the area of the Collings Foundation. 
 

 
                2237 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHELDEN LN 
         Narrative:     

caller reports a suspicious vehicle parked on the side of  
the road occupied. 
 

         Narrative:     
located owner who was at a friends house. vehicle was moved  
off roadway. 
 



 
 
For Date: 10/10/2021  -  Sunday  
 
                0010 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    EDGEHILL RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports homeowner evicted him and put all his  
belongings outside. caller will call tomorrow to retrieve  
property. caller was spoken to and advised by s10 
 

 
                0800 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    FOREST RD 
         Narrative:     

10/10/2021 0804 Caller reports a traffic sign missing from  
her property. S2 and S13 enroute to replace sign. 
 

 
                0910 FIRE, SPECIAL SERVICE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 86] COLLINGS FOUNDATION - BARTON RD 
      Refer To Fire Case:    21-778-IN 
 
                0929 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [ACT] MASSACHUSETTS AVE 
         Narrative:     

10/10/2021 0930 Caller reporting a possible assault at  
location. Call transferred to Acton for response. 
 

 
                1045 Road Safety Complaint Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [STW 570GLEASON] HUDSON TOWN LINE - GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

10/10/2021 1048 Caller reporting a vehicle tailgating and  
passing him over yellow line at location. Vehicle was seen  
heading into Hudson. Hudson notified of report. 
 

 
                1108 ASSIST CITIZEN No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS LOT A - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

10/10/2021 1111 Caller requesting assistance with motor  
vehicle lockout. 
 

         Narrative:     
10/10/2021 1134 RP called back that she got back into her  
car. Officers advised all clear. 
 

 
                1257 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    NORTH SHORE DR 
         Narrative:     

10/10/2021 1300 Caller reporting lab with no tags. Party is  
holding dog. ACO to be notified. 
 

 
                1313 DISABLED MV No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

10/10/2021 1318 S13 reports a DMV off at location. After  
speaking with operator, no services needed at this time. 
 

 
                1314 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 99] SHELBURNE FARMS - WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

10/10/2021 1315 Accidental 911 from location. 
10/10/2021 1316 Upon callback party advised confirmed the  
accidental, and no service needed. 
 

 
                1438 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/10/2021 1439 Caller reports minor ding to door from  
another vehicle. 
 



 
                1536 FIRE, MUTUAL AID Services Rendered   
          Location:    [MAY] MAYNARD FD HQ 
         Narrative:     

Caller request Engine respond to the Maynard FD HQ for  
station coverage. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-779-IN 
 
                2020 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2021 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                2026 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    EDGEHILL RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller request officers stand by while former roommates pick  
up their property. 
 

 
                2059 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
         Narrative:     

S7 checked on vehicle at the driving range. 
 

         Narrative:     
S7 spoke with parties who were leaving the area. No problems  
found. 
 

 
                2226 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports her neighbor needs to go to the hospital  
 

         Narrative:     
S7, S9 and R17 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
Als3 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
res17 transport to emerson s/m 0.0 
 

         Narrative:     
res 17 ending at emerson e/m 7.0 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-780-IN 
 

 


